
SUB-12-116 

 

14 January 2013 

 

John Bright  

Gas Industry Company 

95 Customhouse Quay 

WELLINGTON 

Submitted online  

Dear John 

Proposed Recommendation on the Gas (Processing 

Facilities Information Disclosure) Rules 2008 

Genesis Power Limited, trading as Genesis Energy, welcomes the opportunity to 

provide a submission to the Gas Industry Company (“the GIC”) on the 

consultation paper “Proposed Recommendation on the Gas (Processing 

Facilities Information Disclosure) Rules 2008” dated November 2012.    

We agree that the market for gas processing facilities appears to be operating 

efficiently. We support the GIC recommending to the Minister of Energy and 

Resources that regulated access to processing facilities is not required and that 

the information disclosures should be allowed to lapse.  

If you would like to discuss any of these matters further, please contact me on 

04 495 6357.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Lizzie Wesley-Smith  

Regulatory Advisor 
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